
From: "Smith, Craig" <crsmith@London.ca> 
To: "s.levin s.levin"  
Date: July 16, 2018 at 3:03 PM 
Subject: 323 Oxford Street West- Katz EIS scoping meeting 
  
Hi Sandy, 
 
 The applicant has requested a scoping meeting for the required EIS at 
 323 Oxford Street East- Katz subdivision. Through the pre consult  
 process it was requested that EEPAC participate in the EIS process. A  
 meeting has been tentatively scheduled for July 25 3-4 at the UTRCA offices. 
 
 Can you or a EEPAC member be available to attend? Will confirm once it  
 has been confirmed. 
  
 Any questions please feel free to contact me. 
  
 Thank you. 
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